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I strongly encourage the passage of this bill requiring MSFS to dock ferries overnight 
on certain islands, in my case, specifically Swan’s Island. As the current Director of 
Services of the Mill Pond Health Center located on Swan’s Island, I am acutely aware
of the health concerns of our residents and regular visitors. Docking the ferry on the 
mainland overnight would create a significant hardship to many individuals who may 
suffer a medical emergency and require transport. 


